



THE CALL

A BIWEEKLY PUBLICATION OF ROANOKE ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE

MEETING OF MINDS

Community invited to explore barriers to health care

"You can have all the riches in the world, but if you don't have your health, you have nothing." The old-time saying still rings true today. Unfortunately, barriers to quality healthcare for many in our region also hold true. You are invited to join Roanoke Electric Co-op and its community partners as we discuss these challenges and possible remedies. To participate in this important discussion, read more.



COMING SOON

Straight Talk: Join us personally or tune in virtually

Did you know the Straight Talk forums are live-streamed on Facebook? We encourage you to meet with us in person at our next forum, 6 p.m., June 5, at Halifax Agriculture Center. But if you can't make the trip, we are just a click away on the co-op's Facebook page. For member-owners, these popular gatherings are a great opportunity to receive valuable updates on the co-op's programs and services. For more information, read more.



TEETIME

Golf anyone? Registration now open for next tournament

Calling all golfers! It's time to practice that swing and to register for the second annual Roanoke Electric Golf Classic, scheduled for Sept. 14th at Scotch Hall Preserve. Don't miss out on this fun-filled opportunity, which will also serve to advance the mission and objectives of the Roanoke Center. For more information about how to register, click here.



IT'S ACADEMIC

June 30: Free Youth STEAM Summit

Do you know any middle and high school students curious about careers in science, technology, engineering, agriculture and mathematics? Please spread the word about this exciting free opportunity, The Youth STEAM Summit on June 30. Participants will have the unique opportunity to explore these fields in a daylong program, featuring exhibits, breakout sessions and a variety of speakers. Read more.



ANNOUNCEMENT

Co-op offices set to close Memorial Day

This coming Monday is Memorial Day, a time when we as a nation honor those who died while serving in the armed forces. In observance of the holiday, the co-op's offices will be closed Monday, May 28. Our normal business hours will resume, May 29.







Contact: Lori Everhart, communication manager | Roanoke Electric Cooperative | 252-209-2236 | socialmedia@roanokeelectric.com | www.roanokeelectric.com